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Article 28:  You have the right to a good quality education. You should be 
encouraged to go to school to the highest level you can. 

 

 
 
What a fun packed half term we have had at Bewley! 
Children have enjoyed a number of themed weeks in school, trips, sporting events 
and the after school curriculum enrichment clubs have been well attended.  
This week we enjoyed two spectacular productions of Cinderella Rockerfella by our 
Year 3 and Year 4 children. A very big well done to all of the children for their 
fabulous singing and acting. We are really proud of you all! A special thanks to the 
Lower Key Stage 2 staff for all of their hard work with this.  
We are also very proud of our Year 6 children who have been working their socks 
off in preparation for their SATs. You are all stars and should feel very proud of 
yourselves!  
Let’s hope that the Easter bunny leaves you all something delicious and that you 
have a lovely Easter holiday.  
Take care,  
Mrs Clift  
 

Happy Birthday 
Hope you all have a 

lovely day! 

      
        

Archie Amos 
Josie Amos 

Myles Barnes 
Georgina Batey 
Eboni Caddick 

Rio Caddick 
Jake Coleman-Buttery 

Sophie Crane 
Archie Crooks 

Elijah Cummins 
Oscar Drew 

Alfie Gladman 
Harry Hamilton 
Freddie Harris 

Rosella Howson 
Quinn Irving 

Isaac Kushnirenko 
Oliver Leonard 
Willow Liddell 
Ethan Liddle 
Theo Palmer 
Ruby Ridley 

Marley Robinson 
Neve-Mae Robinson 

Teddy Ryan 
Elliott Stockdale 

Lucy Taylor 
Harry Thomas 

George Thompson 
Isaac Tiplady 

Daniel Westgarth 
Liliana Wilson 
Travis Wright 

A very big  THANK YOU             
for supporting Red Nose Day.  
Every one had fun  on the day  and 
a huge £316.14 was raised from 
your generous dontions! 
Thank you also for supporting the 
class cake bakes.  
The money raised is a great help 
towards the funding of school 

trips.                                                    

        

Please check out our website at: 
http://www.bewleyprimary.org.uk  
 
also follow us on  Twitter 
@BewleyPrim 
  

We are looking forward to the 
summer term with lots of 
learning and exciting topics 
ahead.  
Class Topics for the first half of 
Summer 2023 are as follows: 
Nursery-How many colours in a 
rainbow? 
Reception-Why do ladybirds have 
spots? 
Year 1-Dinosaur planet 
Year 2-Wriggle and crawl 
Year 3-Mighty Metals  
Year 4-Potions 
Year 5-Off with her Head!  
Year 6-A Child’s War  
 

                 Holiday Dates   
 
3rd to 14th April             Easter holiday 
1st May              Bank holiday 
8th May                         Bank holiday 
                                        (King’s Coronation) 
29th May to 2nd June    May half term 
20th July to 1st Sept      Summer Holiday 
including PD Day 20th July 

                          Internet Safety 
Please be vigilant regarding online safety and know exactly what your child is accessing whilst 
on line.  Internet safety tips can be accessed on our school website.  
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                Sport at Bewley. 
Commit to be Fit! 

 
Mr Burke’s Commit to be fit exercise 

routines have recently been relaunched 
on our school website  

#yourschoolgames 
                Why not have a go! 

 
Easter Holiday Activities and Food Programme 
(HAF)  
Fun, food and friends this Easter!  
Could your child be eligible for free activities this 
Easter?  
All children and young people aged 5-16 years 
old who live in Stockton-on-Tees and are in 
receipt of benefits-related free school meals are 
being offered a place for fun activities, including 
a meal over the Easter holidays.  
To find out more, check your eligibility and 
register visit www.stockton.gov.uk/haf  
Or call 01642 527752 or email: 
HAF@stockton.gov.uk 

What is happening in school? 
 
Tuesday 18th April             Y5 and Y6 netball finals 
Monday 24th April             Y3 –Y6 Draw along with  
                                             Bob Biddulph 
Tuesday 25th April             Y3 Visit Energy Waste Site  
Monday 1st May                Bank holiday  
Friday 5th May                  Party in the Playground for 
                                             The King’s Coronation  
Monday 8th May                Bank holiday for  
                                             King Charles III 
Tuesday 9th – 12th May     Year 6 SATs 
Tuesday 9th May                Fire Safety  
Tuesday 23rd May              Tudor lady to visit Year 5  
Thursday 25th May            Pupil Ambassador meeting 
                                             to Kirklevington. 
Monday 29th May to 2nd June May half term 

Standardised Attainment Tests 
An additional bank holiday in honour of the Coronation of 

His Majesty King Charles III will take place on Monday 8 
May 2023. 

As such, the schedule for KS2 SATs will be from  
Tuesday 9 May to Friday 12 May 

Key Stage 1 SATs will be during May and June. 
Phonics checks will be w/c 12th June  

These assessments are statutory. 
Please do not book holidays during this time.  

Thank you! 

Reading at Bewley 
We endeavour to foster a love of reading at 
Bewley and encourage children to read as much 
as they can, whenever and wherever they can! 
Please keep reading with your child and thank 
you to those of you who do. We encourage you 
to read as much as possible. A minimal 
requirement of four times a week is requested 
and we ask that you record this in your child’s 
reading record book. Happy Reading! 
 

 


